Approved
King and Queen Electoral Board Meeting
May 11, 2021
The monthly Electoral Board was called to order by Armistead Ransone, Chairman at 8:32 a.m.
The Electoral Board meeting was held at the General Registrar’s office, In attendance were
Armistead Ransone, Chairman; Melissa South, Vice Chairman; Diane Klausen, General
Registrar and Mary Ann Levere, Secretary.

Review of minutes from the April 13, 2021 meeting were reviewed and approved.

The General Registrar has purchased new Election Poll Books and will be used in the
November election.

The Electoral Board members voted not to have Sunday voting in King and Queen county.
The Democratic Party primary will be held June 8, 2021, Absentee voting starts April 23, 2021.
As of today, four people have voted in person, forty nine absentee ballots has been mailed and

seven has been returned.

The General Registrar passed out an updated list of the Officers of Election. Training will be
held on May 27, 2021. Mary Levere will pick up food for training.

On Monday June 7, 2021, Deputy Burton and Armistead Ransone will deliver the voting
equipment and supplies to all precincts.

On election day, Mary Ann Levere will start the morning at precinct 101, Mellisa South at
precinct 301 and Armistead Ransone at precinct 401.

Provisional and Canvass meetings will be held June 9th and Board members may need to meet
again on Friday, June 11, 2021.

Next meeting will be held June 13, 2021, 8:30 a.m.

Meeting adjourned 9:28 a.m.

Mary Ann Levere.
Secretary



